
Re: Proposed ‘Know Your Client’ Changes to Exempt Market Securities  
  
I strongly disagree with the proposed changes to Securities regulation giving the seller of 
security products increased control over access to my personal information, and the 
ability to determine my worthiness for any particular investment vehicle.  
  
Do not change make these proposed changes to regulations.  
  
Regards,    
___________________ 
Barry Farquharson 
(780) 467-4674 
 


